
Request for Qualifications 
2022-143 

KITSAP COUNTY 

REQUESTS FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
CONSULTANTS FOR DUCTILE IRON PIPELINE NON-DESTRUCTIVE TESTING 

CONDITION ASSESSMENT  

SUBMITTALS DUE 
Friday December 2, 2022, at 2:00PM 

The Kitsap County Department of Public Works is soliciting proposals from qualified firms 
to perform non-destructive testing condition assessments for 2 sections of pressurized 
sanitary sewer ductile iron pipelines. 

Complete RFP information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx
mailto:gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.
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